
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Prayer Chain for Naoko Hillier 
 
Drissa Kone 
September 24, 2020 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Thank you for your love and support for our sister Naoko and the Hillier family. Please click below to 

sign your name for a prayer chain starting tonight until this coming Monday, 8AM. We will shortly be 

sharing more details in regards to the Viewing and the Seonghwa Ceremony. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


